
B.El.Ed. ALUMNAE MEET (2016-17) 

 

On 15th November 2016, the department organized its First Alumnae Meet at Mata Sahib Kaur 

Auditorium. Out of 300 graduates, around 130 alumnae registered themselves online and as 

many as 80 alumnae could come for the meet. Dr. Satnam Kaur, Former Principal of the 

college, Dr. Kawarjit Kaur, Principal of the college and Mr. Maan Singh, Administrative Officer of 

the college were invited as chief guests for the occasion. Dr. Satnam Kaur addressed the 

gathering and felt nostalgic recalling the journey and struggles in the starting of B.El.Ed. 

Department in the college. The event included a beautiful video presentation giving a glimpse of 

all the aspects of students’ life in B.El.Ed. Department, and also the exuberant dance and 

singing performances  by B.El.Ed. students. Many alumnae shared their memories and 

experiences of their days at college. They reflected upon the learning and their struggles during 

the period of 4 years in the department. With a great majority, Ms. Priya Garg and Ms. Shabih 

Riaz were elected for the post of President and Secretary respectively, of the B.El.Ed. Alumnae 

Association.  

 


